
Friday Update, March 25, 2022 

Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent 

with a Friday Update, March 25, 2022. 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding an in-person Open House on Thursday, 

April 21st. Please know that April 21st will be a minimum day for your child so that teachers 

can prepare for Open House. Please see the start times below for Open House for each school as 

well as the minimum day schedule. During Open House, it is strongly recommended that families 

wear masks when visiting classrooms. We look forward to seeing you on April 21st. Your 

Principals will send you reminders and additional information soon. 

 

 

 



As a reminder, Dr. Fullwood, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services, sent to all 

families the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) parent survey. As we are working 

together to prepare the new LCAP for the 2022-2023 school year, it is important that we hear 

from our educational partners regarding the programs and opportunities offered to our students in 

the District. The survey was due by Friday, March 25th. We are extending the due date to 

Monday, March 28th for families to complete since we want to provide all families and 

opportunity to respond.  Please click on the links below to complete the survey. Your input and 

feedback are very valuable to us, and we look forward to continuing to partner with you to 

provide your child an excellent educational program. 

• PARENT SURVEY ENGLISH 

• PARENT SURVEY SPANISH 

 

COVID-19 Testing Clinic 

Due to the significant drop in participation, the District will no longer be holding the COVID-19 

Testing Clinic at the District Office. If you are still in need of access to a COVID-19 testing 

clinic, please click on the link for a location near you. 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you. 

 

  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScsqxTyTxyb9u3qk1lPadB7QcttWe0yT3FuX1EJFa4iOZ32Gw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzmwPZHet9WXcLnI1R5aE7FLuSlxSyoSXpyli5pXxgoAUtvw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://dhs.lacounty.gov/covid-19/testing/

